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31st March 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are now into our second round of parents’ evenings – these commenced with our Year 11 event 
yesterday. I was pleased to return to face to face appointments, and I am appreciative of the positive 
feedback we had around the quality of conversations with teachers. Whilst I wished Year 11s a good break 
during my assembly with them on Monday, I know that this is a crucial time for revision and exam 
preparation, and I thank all parents and carers for their support in ensuring vital preparation takes place at 
home. 

Other year groups will have their events in the summer term, and dates and details can be found on 
our website here. 

Homework will be a school focus for when we return after the Easter break. Homework activities will be set 
via Class Charts, and you will be able to see details of tasks and completion dates via the app. Teachers will 
be focusing on recall – tasks will require students to reflect and consolidate their learning from lessons. For 
English, Maths and Science, students will be asked to complete activities through Tassomai. If you are 
unfamiliar with the Tassomai app, you can read more about it here. 

Thank you all for your support over the term – I hope you and your families have a great Easter. School 
resumes for students and staff on Monday 17th April. 

 

With best wishes 

 
 
 
  
Mr Dan Bagshaw 
Head of School 
 

https://www.pakefield.org.uk/Parents/Parents-Evening-System/
https://www.tassomai.com/how-tassomai-works

